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Board Orientation – Member Legal, Safety & Environmental 
Responsibilities (Presentation) 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on January 10, 2019 received a presentation from Brian 
Leck, Head of Legal & General Counsel and John O’ Grady, Chief Safety Officer which 
summarized members’ responsibilities specifically related to fiduciary duties, legislative 
obligations and requirements under the Occupational Health and Safety Act. 




